
Tuesday May 24th
10am - 1pm Tekamah, 539 South 13th Street
3pm  - 6pm Blair, 1060 Wilbur Street

10am - 1pm Dakota City, 1505 Broadway 

3pm - 5pm Walthill, 106 South Costello Street

Thursday May 26th

This Spring, Nebraska's Natural Resources Districts celebrate the planting of

100 million trees through the Conservation Tree Program! That's

approximately 50 trees for each nebraskan! To learn more about the Tree

program, call the Blair office at (402)426-4782 ext 101.

Computer and electronics 

recycling collections

The District's annual computer and electronics recycling collections are this month!
These collections are a great way to keep electronics out of the waste stream.

Free disposal of computers, monitors, printers, office equipment, TVs, phones,
radios, audio/video equipment, small electronics. No large appliances or
microwaves. 

Funding provided through Litter Reduction & Recycling Incentive Grant
Program, Nebraska Department of Environment & Energy 
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Tyler Roberts started as the new
Washington County Rural Water Operator
in April! 

Tyler is a life-long resident of Blair. He
enjoys hunting and fishing. Tyler continues
to enjoy living and working in Washington
County with his wife and three kids.
Welcome to the NRD, Tyler! 

WELCOME TYLER ROBERTS,
NEW RURAL WATER

OPERATOR! 

Tribute - Terry's
A Word from Terry Schumacher,

Land & Water Programs Coordinator

New Assistant General
Manager, Amanda Grint

Amanda Grint was promoted to the role
of Assistant General Manager following
the passing of Marlin Petermann in
December. 
Amanda has been with the District for 15
years as a Water Resources Engineer.
Congratulations Amanda! 

As we turn the calendar over to the fifth month of
the year, everyone looks forward to being out in
the farm fields and gardens. It is a time of
optimism in hopes that everyone will produce a
bountiful crop (if Mother Nature provides some
cooperation). It has certainly been abnormally dry
over the past several months as snowfall was hard
to come by, as well as Spring rains. 

The NRD is all about conservation and protection
of our water resources. Supplying many citizens
of Washington County with drinking water is a big
part of what we do. The politicians will tell you
that water is Nebraska's most valuable resource,
and they are correct. It is critical that we manage
this resource for today, tomorrow, and future
generations. If you would like more information or
need assistance with conserving the most
valuable resource of our state, we are here to
provide you with the necessary tools. 


